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Nicola Gunn

From: Hothersall Parish Council <hothersallpc@gmail.com>
Sent: 29 June 2020 14:15
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2020/0404 FAO Laura Eastwood. Falicon Cottage, Ribchester

Categories: Yellow Category

EXTERNAL - This email originated from outside of Ribble Valley Borough Council . Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Dear Laura 
 
Just a confirmation for your records of the above planning application.  I did not receive any comments 
or objections  from the Parish Council of Hothersall on the application from Falicon Cottage.  I am not sure whether 
any came to RVBC direct from the Councillors, but nothing came to me. 
 
I can also confirm that whilst I reported it to Ribchester Parish Council, the Councillors had no comments they 
wished to make on this occasion. 
 
My apologies that I was not able to forward this confirmation to you on Friday 26 June, which was the last date for 
comments. 
 
 
Kndest regards 
Deb Groves 
 
Deborah S Groves 
MA LLB Chartered MCIPD 
Parish Clerk 
Hothersall Parish Council 
 
email hothersallpc@gmail.com 
 
website www.e-voice.org.uk/hothersall 
 


